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Dear Killing Kompany,

My husband and I just wanted to say "thank you" for the new trophy you mailed to me with the head on it and 
for the free tickets to the play Monarch 7.  I got a real kick out of what you said on your website about the 
trophies head.

We went to New York to see the play today and it was excellent.  We loved the actors and actresses, the 
theater was superb and the storyline and plot kept us on the edge of our seats.

You are a class-act company.  Many best wishes to you all in the future. Thanks for the memories.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Miller


